# Mountain View Newsletter September 21, 2016

Wednesday, September 23.......Utah Food Bank After School
Wednesday, September 28......Student/Educator/Parent Conferences
Thursday, September 29......Student/Educator/Parent Conferences
Thursday, September 29......Early Out Day, Students Released at 12:40
Friday, September 30......No School
Tuesday, October 4......Parents and Pastries Meeting, 8:30 in the CLC
Thursday, October 6.....School Picture Day

## Principal's Message

We will soon have student/educator/parent conferences. We ask that you come to support your children, learn what is expected at school, and find out what your children have been learning. We are excited to share with you that we are an AVID school, and what that means to your child. Your child's teacher is prepared to share with you AVID strategies that will help your child be successful in school now, and prepare to go to college later.

Sign-up sheets will be available in the school rotunda so that you can sign up for times that are convenient for you to meet with your child's teacher.

### **Utah Food Bank**

Once a month the Utah Food Bank's Mobile Pantry will bring free food for Mountain View students and families. This month the truck will be here on September 23 from 3:00 until 4:30 or until the food runs out. Food pick-up will be at the Community Learning Center, which is between Mountain View Elementary and Glendale Middle School (1388 South Navajo). Examples of items you can pick up for free are yogurt, produce, and cereal. It would help if you could bring three bags to carry food home (baskets and wagons work, too).

# **Parents and Principals**

The principals would love to meet you, share what is new at Mountain View, and answer any questions you might have. Our next Parents and Principals discussion will be held in the Community Learning Center on Tuesday, October 4 at 8:30. We hope to see you there.

# **Early Release on September 29**

On September 29 we will release students from school at 12:40 so that teachers and parents can meet for conferences. Please make arrangements for your children at that time. School will not be held on September 30 as teachers will be attending professional development classes.